
                            CANEBRAKE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT  

A message to my fellow Canebrakers. I have just received mail from the Registrar 

of Voters indicating that three individuals have been elected to the Canebrake  

County Water District Board of Directors this past November. They are: 

Ms ELLYN HAE    Mr.GUNNAR Ranstrom     Mr.DARYL HOLMES JR  

During the November Water Board Meeting, Mr Mark Robinson resigned his 

position on the board. Mr Robinson's resignation could not be put on the ballot 

therefore that leaves one seat to be filled. 

Although I, Jerry  Bucheit, had my name on the ballot, I did not receive enough 

votes to fill any open seat. 

This is a notice to anyone who wishes to be considered a candidate for the open 

seat to contact Vice President, Bob Mooney or any other Board Member to be 

considered for the open seat before the January 14th Board Meeting.  

At the January 14th meeting this seat position will be filled by the new Board of 

Directors. 

Although I am still on the board of directors until January 1st 2023, It is my 

intention to place my name on the list of names to fill the open seat. I will present 

my request to Mr Mooney through email as of this writing.  

Jerry Bucheit  

December 30,2022 

 

  


